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.04.21 “All your children shall be taught by the Lord and great shall be 
the peace of your children.” Isaiah 54:13 

Spring Work Bee 

Please plan to stay after the Color Run to give 
back and show some love to our school during 
our spring work bee. Home & School will provide 
a haystack lunch after the run. We will work 
together to beautify our school grounds and building. 
Please plan to attend and if you have extra gloves, rakes, 
spades, or tools that may be helpful please bring them with you.  

Education Fair 

Students in grades K-8 will visit Union Springs 
Academy on Monday, May 15 for the annual 

Education Fair. Students are preparing 
projects that reflect something they have 
learned this year in their respective 
classes. These projects will be displayed 

and judged at the Education Fair. Students 
from around the conference will be in 
attendance.  

School yearbooks will also be distributed at the education fair. 
The academy will be serving a free lunch. Our Pre-K 
students will remain on Parkview’s campus with Mrs. Bauer 
and Mrs. Hayes and will be provided with a school lunch. 

NO SCHOOL 

There will be NO SCHOOL on Friday, May 26th 
to use up a left-over snow day. This will extend 
the Memorial Holiday weekend. Enjoy! 

 

 
Lunch Menu 
Monday—Veggie meat 
sandwich w/ veggies & a side 

Tuesday—Haystacks 

Wednesday—Pasta w/ meat 
sauce & veggies 

Thursday—“Chicken” noodle 
soup & salad, 8th grade pizza 

On the 
Calendar 
May 7—Color Run & Work Bee, 
10 AM 
 
May 15—Education Fair @ USA 
 
May 26 & 29—NO SCHOOL 
 
June 7—Graduation, 7pm 

Office Contact Info 

P: 315.468.0117 

F: 315.487.1732 

PJASecretary@gmail.com 

 
 



 

Parkview Color Run & Work Bee 

The weather looks beautiful for our Color Run 
and work bee THIS Sunday. Our fundraising 

totals are now at $8,500! 
WOW!! Thank you to 

everyone who has been a 
part of the fundraising 

process. Please meet at Burnet 
Park (299 Coleridge Ave. 

Syracuse) for the Color Run 
which will begin at 10am. 

Please plan to arrive at least 15 minutes early 
to secure parking. If you are unable to find 
parking inside the park, you may park at 
Parkview and walk across the street. The race 
will start adjacent to the lot at the north end 
of the park.  

Bib pick up for students and those registered 
to participate in the walk/run will be held on 
Friday, May 5th from 12:00pm to 3:00pm at 
Parkview and Sunday, May 7th at Burnet 
Park from 9:15am to 9:45am. 

Although the color dust is washable, we 
recommend that participants wear old clothing 
to get dirty in. Head coverings and face masks 
are also a personal consideration. 

If you want to walk/run with your 
student you must be registered 

through RunSignUp.com! 
Registration ends TODAY at 5pm.  

Walker/runners, INCLUDING 
PARENTS, will not be allowed on the 

course without a race bib. 

K & 8th Grade Graduation 

Graduation will be held on 
the last day of school, 
Wednesday, June 7 at 
7pm. The Kindergarten 
graduation will be first 
followed by the 8th grade 

graduation ceremony. We invite our Parkview 
families to attend to show support for our 
students during this milestone. 

 
 

Student Council 

The Parkview experience next year will include 
a student council. Students in grades 3-9 each 
nominated a representative from their class to 
serve on the council for the 2023-2024 school 
year. Of these seven representatives, four will 
be elected to the offices of President, Vice-
President, Secretary and Pastor. We 
congratulate the following representatives: 

Grade 3—Esther T. 

Grade 4—Julianna E. 

Grade 5—Jasmin S.  

Grade 6—TBA  

Grade 7—Esther S. 

Grade 8—Clarajane P. 

Grade 9—Levi H. 

Representatives began 
campaigning for office this week and the 
election will be held on May 18. 

Celebrate Diversity 

At Parkview, we are particularly proud of our 
diverse student body. We believe it is a 
wonderful representation of what heaven will 
be like. To honor and celebrate this richness, 
we will highlight one a culture a month 
beginning in the 2023-2024 school year. We 
are asking Parkview families who are willing to 
represent their heritage to: 

 prepare a hot lunch one day during the 
month 

 lead out in a 15 minute assembly 
presentation 

 optionally create a poster or bulletin 
board about your culture  

We’d like to begin scheduling for next school 
year so please contact us soon if you are 
interested in participating. Thank you! 

 



 

Donation Items Needed 

If anyone has empty plastic hanging 
baskets they don’t need, please 
consider donating them to Mrs. 
Kaiser’s class. Thank you. 

Sprouts & Worm “Tea” 

If you’d like to purchase mung sprouts or worm 
“tea” please text Mrs. Kaiser at 315.729.7250. 
If you want to purchase alfalfa 
sprouts please order in advance. 

Mung sprouts—$4 / 3 oz 

Alfalfa sprouts—$4 / 4 oz  

Worm “tea”—$3 / 16 oz 

Sicknesses  

We kindly ask you to keep your child home if 
he/she is experiencing fever, chills, cough, 
difficulty breathing, body aches, sore throat, 
and/or loss of taste or smell. Children should 
remain home until they have received a 
negative COVID test result and have been 
fever-free for 24 hours. If coughing and/or 
sneezing persist, we ask that they wear a mask 
while at school. 
 
 
 
 

Absent or Sick Child/Early Pick-Up  

If your child will be absent for the day, please 
call the office before 9am to inform us of the 
reason for the absence. If you need to arrange 
an early pick-up, please call the office no later 
than the morning of to notify of medical 
appointments and at least an hour in advance 
(if able) in the event of an emergency. 

Eighth Grade Snack Menu 
 Juice--$0.75 

 Goldfish--$0.75 

 Pop Chips--$1.00 

 Chex Mix--$1.00 

 Gummies (gelatin free)--$0.75 

 Kind Granola Bars--$1.00 

 Pizza (Thursday only, pay on 
Wednesday)--$2.00 

 Popsicles (Friday only)--$1.00 

After-School Care/Late Pick-Up 

Hours: M-Th 3:15-5:30pm, F noon-3:00pm. 

Fee: $5/hour per child ($1.25/quarter hour) 
paid in advance, CASH only. No exceptions.  

An initial deposit of $60/child must be paid the 
Friday prior to a student beginning after care. 
Any unused funds will roll over. Each Friday 
you must bank up to $60/child to allow 
him/her to participate in after care services 
the following week. Accounts which are not 
paid in advance AND dip into the negative and 
accrue new charges will be billed at the late 
pick-up fee of $1/minute. 

Parents who have not picked up 
their child(ren) by 3:20pm M-Th or 
12:05pm on Friday will accrue late 
pick up fees at the rate of $1/min, 
added to your monthly statement. 

If you are not able to pick your child up 
promptly at dismissal times, we encourage you 
to utilize this service. By paying in advance, 
the fee is $5/hr. If you are late, but haven’t paid 
in advance the fee is $1 PER MINUTE which 
adds up quickly. 

 

Parkview exists to empower students to think deeply, 

Serve humbly and trust God wholeheartedly. 

 


